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18th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Business Revision Sessions 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about the upcoming Business revision sessions 
that will be held every Wednesday from 15:20 to 16:00. These sessions are compulsory for students who 
are currently below their target grade in Business. 
 
It is crucial for the academic progress of our students that they attend these revision sessions regularly. 
The aim of these sessions is to provide additional support and guidance to help students improve their 
understanding of key concepts, develop their analytical skills and enhance their overall performance in 
Business. 
 
As parents/carers, your support and encouragement is instrumental in ensuring that your child attends 
these sessions consistently. Your involvement in their education plays a significant role in their success 
and I urge you to emphasise the importance of attending these revision sessions to your child. 
 
The support and collaboration between home and School are essential in helping our students reach their 
full potential. Therefore, I kindly request that you make necessary arrangements to ensure that your child 
attends these Business Revision Sessions each week. 
 
If you have any concerns or queries regarding the Revision Sessions, or if your child is facing challenges 
that need to be addressed, please do not hesitate to contact me. I am here to assist and support both you 
and your child in any way possible. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Together, we can work towards helping your child achieve their 
academic goals and succeed in their Business studies. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Miss C Shanahan  
Curriculum Leader, Business  
cshanahan@buckinghamschool.org 
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